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Comments: WAYNE national

 

Rachel,

 

 

I fully support the efforts of AMA to keep single track motorcycle trails as a big part of the Wayne National

Forrest. I have been using the trails for many years and do not enjoy the big wide open highways the ATV's use. 

 

 

Thank you,

Bill Doran

 

 


